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27/05/2020

MR Harrison West

22 Coonanga RD

Avalon NSW 2107
Harrygeorgewest@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/0442 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

This development is completely innapropriate for the area, the excavations required will cause
massive disruption to the surrounding residents and to the road infrastructure of the area. The
access to the beach would also have to be widened to accomadate the increased vehicular
traffic in the area and the increased foot traffic from customers. Parking is also restricted as it is
without the development and will be only furthur compounded.



